
 

 

 
        January 13, 2022 
 
Ms. Shonta Dunston 
Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
430 North Salisbury Street 
Raleigh, NC 27603 
 
 Re: E-100, Sub 177 
 
Honorable Clerk and Commissioners: 
 
 On January 12, 2022, the North Carolina Sustainable Energy Association 
(“NCSEA”) filed NCSEA’s Supplemental Reply Comments in the above-referenced docket. 
After careful review, it has come to the attention of NCSEA’s attorneys that NCSEA’s 
Supplemental Reply Comments includes proofreading errors including, notably, margin 
notes related to the drafting of the comment set. 
 
 The enclosed NCSEA’s Corrected Supplemental Reply Comments correct these 
proofreading errors. NCSEA’s Corrected Supplemental Reply Comments do not otherwise 
alter or change the text of the original supplemental reply comments. NCSEA does not 
believe any party will be prejudiced by correction of its original supplemental reply 
comments and will serve copies of this filing to parties of record in this docket. 
 
 I apologize for any inconvenience. Thank you for your attention to this matter. If 
you have any questions, please let me know. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
      /s/ Benjamin W. Smith 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Cc: Parties of Record 


